
Call for Papers 

 

The Society for the Study of Process Philosophies will be having a session at the Central 

Division of the American Philosophical Association March 30 through April 2, 2011 in Chicago, 

IL. 

 

Submissions: This year we invite submissions focused on the philosophy of Alfred North 

Whitehead.  The final selection of papers to be presented at the conference will be based on the 

relative value of scholarship on this seminal figure in process philosophy. 

 

Submissions should be presentable within a thirty minute time period, followed by discussion. 

Send submissions to Scott Sinclair: scottsin@charter.net (preferred) or 11047 Rambling Oaks 

Drive, St. Louis, MO 63128. 

 

Deadline for Submission:  August 15, 2010 
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